Lisa Driscoll

From: mariana petrenko <forhelena.p@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 3:44 PM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Measure X a half-cent sales tax increase_We Support
Hi,

Please be informed that our household supports the principles of safe life. This is why we support the idea of paying for
fire safety. People who don't like to live in safety have to pay even more: let's create additional tax for them, so we
could invest their money in educating common sense.

Thank you
Regards,
Mariana Petrenco



